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VILLAGE CENTRE DANCE The Village Centre will be holding a 60's Night

on Saturday 26 Sept. Live music will be provided by "Hallmark" and
there will be a licensed bar. The organisers do ask that you bring
your own butties though. Tickets which cost £2:50 each are available
from Linda - Mold 755725, Chris - 759347 and Jean - 759364.

MANCHESTER TRIP This years Manchester Christmas Shopping Trip is on

Saturday 28 November. The coach will leave the Village Centre at 9:30

" and begin the return journey from Manchester at 6pm. The cost is £4:00
for adults and and £3:50 for children under 10 years. Please telephone
Booking Secretaries Dilys Davies on Mold 757225 or Liliian Roberts on

Mold 759926 to make sure of a seat.

BINGO The next Bingo Session will be held in the Village Centre on
Tuesday 29 September at 7:30. :

PLAYGROUP If your child is aged 2 1/2 or over, and is letting you
know he or she is ready for a wider social life, why not call in on a
Playgroup Session. Its a very enjoyable way to bridge the gap between
home and school and parents can gain as much from the experience as
children. Playgroup meets every morning between 9:15 and 11:30 at the
Village Centre and you will both receive a warm welcome. For any
further details phone Supervisor Mrs. Jean Droog on Mold 759364.

SPANISH We have a new venture starting at the Village Centre on

Saturday mornings - Spanish tuition for beginners. There is alsoc a
Spanish club for children ~'Amigos’'. This is an ideal opportunity to

" learn a new language. For more information phone Jean on Mold 756390.

LEOPARD FOUND IN TREE IN GWERNYMYNYDD !! In Farm Lane actually, a
cuddly soft toy. Phone 754832.

LIFT WANTED' To and from Chester. Will share expenses, phone 753089,

MOLD AIR TRAINING CORPS. are having a coffee morning and jumble sale
at their H.Q. (by Victoria Wine) on Saturday 19 Sept. between 9:30 and
12:00. Call in and see us while you are doing your shopping.

ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT Gwernymynydd School are starting a project on
Gwernymynydd Village and its surrounding area. [f anyone has any
photographs or information particularly on "0ld Gwernymynydd" Mr.
Roach, the Head Teachsr, would be grateful if he could borrow them. Any
items contributed will be taken care of and returned. Please phone the
school on Mold 756756.




